
From: GOOGE, HEATHER <GOOGE@mailbox.sc.edu>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
CC: KNOPF, HERMANKNOPFH@mailbox.sc.edu

Date: 3/27/2014 9:24:57 AM
Subject: Re: Interagency Coordinating Council

Wonderful.
The address is 1530 Wheat St. and we are located on the second floor. I will ask my administrative 
assistant to make sure you have a parking pass.
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday.
Heather

On Mar 27, 2014, at 9:20 AM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

      Sure - I'm glad to come to you.  See you then.  Thanks.

Christian

On Mar 27, 2014, at 8:54 AM, "GOOGE, HEATHER" <GOOGE@mailbox.sc.edu> wrote:
 

Good Morning Christian,

Thank you for responding to my concerns. I look forward to talking with you about the ICC 
and the role of the Inclusion Collaborative. I would like to include my colleague, Herman 
Knopf, in the discussion as he has knowledge of and prior experience with the ICC. We are 
available Tuesday at 11:00AM. I hope that still suits your schedule. We could meet at the 
USC Child Development Research Center if that suits you, or a location of your preference.

Thanks so much.

Heather 

On Mar 26, 2014, at 10:37 AM, Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Heather,
 
                DSS has reached out to me regarding your concerns with the current status of the 
Interagency Coordinating Council.  I’ve pulled the appointment records for the ICC and was hoping 
you would have some time next week to talk about the nexus with the Inclusion Collaborative and 
about what attributes/experience we should be looking for as we submit prospective appointments 
to the Governor for her consideration.
 
                Tuesday at 11 and most of Thursday afternoon look good on my side at this point, if either of 
those would be OK for you.  Thanks.
 
Christian  
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Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff to the Governor
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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